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1 February 2024 
 
 
 
The General Manager 
Muswellbrook Shire Council 
PO Box 122 
MUSWELLBROOK  NSW  2333 
 
 
Email: council@muswellbrook.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
DA 57/2023 – Battery Energy Storage System and Shed Structures – Lot 51 DP 776564, 981 New 
England Highway, Aberdeen – Revised Plans  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 22 December 2023 in relation to the above proposal. 
 
Upper Hunter Shire Council has no objections to the proposed development, as amended, subject to: 
 

1. Adequate landscape screening being provided to minimise the visual impacts of the 
development on surrounding properties and public land.  
 

2. The provision of any required noise mitigation measures to minimise acoustic impacts on 
nearby residential receivers.  

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 6540 1100 during normal 
business hours.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mathew Pringle 
DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL & COMMUNITY SERVICES 


